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To:  The Honorable Student Body of the University of South Florida Tampa Campus 
From: Student Government Leadership 
Subject: Week of October 12th Updates 
Date:  October 16th, 2020 
 
 
This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 
 

• Met with Governors from each campus to discuss Constitutional changes that they would 
like to see be made in the near future.  

• Working with governors from each campus separately to identify how many hotspots we 
will be funding per campus for the Spring semester. 

• Developed the TogetherAll and Hotspot funding breakdown across the three campuses. 
• Interviewed students on USF Tampa campus on COVID-19 guidelines for USF social 

media.  

Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   

Local Student Government 
 

• Continued showing our interns around and teaching them about Student Government. 
• Selection committee began reviewing applications for the Diversity Council and deciding 

who will move on to the interview step in the process.  
• Met with the New York Times to receive a quote regarding USF student access to their 

services.  
• Began department tours in CAFC: toured RMD, SBS, and SAS. 
• Continued off campus storage discussion.  

 
Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  


